
NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO UNIVERSITY FEES

May 23, 2025

Pursuant to Board of Governors Regulation 7.001(4), the University of North Florida is providing notice of proposed changes to current University tuition and fees. The proposed changes will be presented to the UNF Board of Trustees at its quarterly meeting on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. at the UNF Arena.
UNF will be seeking approval of the following, effective for Fall 2025:
· Update to the University schedule of tuition and fees to provide clarification of charges for non-standard rate programs
· Approval for the Repeat Course Surcharge for 2025 – 2026 
	The revisions to the regulation seek to clarify that if a student is enrolled in a non-standard rate program, they will be charged the non-standard rate for all courses completed.  
The Repeat Course Surcharge is based on the estimated system operating budget total expenditures for the current fiscal year and the estimated total undergraduate student credit hours for the corresponding academic year.  The current year Repeat Course Surcharge for FY 2025-2026 will be $261.06 per student credit hour, an increase of $12.54 per hour from 2024-2025.
The fees collected will fund current and projected increases in expenses and support our strategic path. 
Florida Statutes Ch.1009.24 provides the UNF Board of Trustees the authority to approve University such fees.  For questions regarding the notice of proposed changes, please email Stephanie Howell, paralegal, Office of the General Counsel at showell@unf.edu.
To view the full proposal, visit the Board of Trustees website.



